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The Civil Aeronautics Board
Director, Bureau of Safety Investigation
irish Government's report on an accident

Involving a Pan American World Airways
DC-6B at Shannon, lreland, February 15, 1954

Transmitted herewith 1s a letter from Mr. Brlan

Durnin, Fir

recuesting

which hls Government plans to give

Attach
suggested r

comments of

Attachments

st Secretary of the Embassy of lreland,

the Board's comments on the subject report,

ed 15 a copy of this proposed report and a
eply from the Chairman, together with the

PAWAls Assistant General Counsel.

P oo s

W. K. Andrews

limited distribution.



